
 

Circular number: 2014-30 Contact: Dan Amar – Head of Market Operations  

Date: July 29, 2014 Telephone: 877-473-9989 
 

 

Subject: Post Trade Allocations 

The purpose of this Market Information Circular (MIC) is to announce a change in the clearing access 

window for post trade allocations at ISE and ISE Gemini.  

Starting Friday, August 1, 2014, the post-trade window used by members to make clearing changes 

will close at 5:15 p.m. (ET). This change reflects a close 15 minutes earlier than the current 5:30 p.m. 

(ET) time in support of an industry initiative to reduce processing times.  

Questions may be directed to Market Operations by calling 877-473-9989 or emailing 

helpdesk@ise.com. 
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